
I wish to put forward my input into the meeting being held on the 12 th of November. 
 
I do t not agree that people will not be permitted to pray or publicly and peacefully protest in 
Northern Ireland , especially regarding pro lifers outside the abortion centres. It is ridiculous that this 
is even being considered. We the people of this country should have a say in what new bills or laws 
are passed as they affect all the people it’s never a good idea to target a certain group of citizens 
who believe they are doing good work and standing up for their beliefs. This bill should not even be 
given a second glance never mind being even considered as being a good idea nor is it needed. There 
is not a single person I know that agrees with this bill.  
 


